
Ashlee  Simpson  Enjoys
Celebrity Pregnancy Via Beach
Massage  from  Husband  Evan
Ross

By
Maggie Manfredi

Celebrity pregnancy in paradise! According to UsMagazine.com,
famous couple Ashlee Simpson and Evan Ross are enjoying the
Hawaii heat before their baby girl’s arrival. Simpson rocked a
leopard-print bikini, with her baby bump on full display. Her
hubby was spotted giving the mommy-to-be a sweet belly rub.
This celebrity couple can’t wait for their first baby together
and to grow their family. It will be Ashlee Simpson’s second
child after Bronx, her first child with ex-husband Pete Wentz.
Bronx is ready and willing to take on the roll of big brother.
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Ashlee Simpson appears to be having
an  amazing  celebrity  pregnancy.  
What are some nice ways a  partner
can help you feel more comfortable
during pregnancy?

Cupid’s Advice:

Though only one person carries the majority of the load during
the pregnancy, the partner’s role is just as important. Here
are some tips on how a partner can support their love during
pregnancy:

1. Comfort is key: Like Evan Ross, make an effort to make your
partner feel good. Whether that be a nice massage or giving
them the opportunity to rest through out the day. They are
lucky to have you there for them during the 9 months of
discomfort,  make  your  presence  known  with  little  acts  of
kindness.

Related Link: Evan Ross Says married Life With Ashlee Simpson
Is ‘The Best Ever’ 

2. Help with planning: While your love is dealing with big
body changes and emotional highs and lows you can take on the
role of organizer. Make sure there is a plan for the big day.
Have a bag packed with the essentials and transportation taken
care of. There is nothing wrong with over-preparedness.

Related Link: Exes Ashlee Simpson and Pete Wentz Reunite For
Son Bronx’s Birthday

3. Just be there: I think you would be surprised by how much
simply being there will help. Cupid understands there is work
and friends and other elements of day-to-day life that get in
the way. But there is no shame in taking a little time for
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yourselves, like Simpson and Ross, take a little getaway trip
before the baby arrives and enjoy the peacefulness together.

let the baby naming begin! Give us your ideas for names for
Bronx’s half-sister to be! 

Evan Ross Says Married Life
with Ashlee Simpson Is ‘the
Best Ever’

By
Amanda Boyer

Monday, Nov. 17 during the The Hunger Games: Mockingjay – Part
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1 L.A. premiere, Evan Ross discussed his married life with
Ashlee Simpson, according to UsMagazine.com. “It’s the best
thing ever,” he said. “I actually want to get back to her,
although I’m excited to be on the carpet — it’s incredible.”

How do you decide when to start trying to have children post-
marriage?

Cupid’s Advice:

It can be tough to figure out the best time to have kids after
your wedding. Cupid has some tips:

1. Think money: Babies are expensive, so it’s important to
make sure you are financially stable enough to have a child
and take care of him/her.

Related: Ashlee Simpson Ties the Knot with Evan Ross at Diana
Ross’ Estate

2. Living situation: Having enough space at home to raise a
family is just as important as the money. It may be time to
look for a new place if space is an issue.

Related: Ashlee Simpson Is Engaged to Evan Ross

3. Time off: If you are just hitting the ground running in
your career, do you have time to give up? Children involve a
huge time commitment, so make sure to discuss the logistics
with your partner prior to deciding to have a child.

Share your own tips below!
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Celebrity Couple Predictions:
Ashlee  Simpson,  Khloe
Kardashian and Mama June

By  S
hoshi

For today’s celebrity couple predictions, we’re looking at
three pairs who are in various stages of a relationship: one
set of newlyweds, one rebound relationship, and one surprise
split.

Ashlee Simpson and Evan Ross: When it was first announced that
the former pop princess was engaged to the son of songstress
Diana Ross, nobody thought the marriage would actually happen.
Some wondered why the 26-year-old Ross was hitching himself to
a single mother instead of going out and sowing his wild oats.
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Despite the naysayers, the wedding took place earlier this
summer in Connecticut.

What I think some people forget is Ross has probably seen and
done a lot in his two and a half decades, far more than any of
us may do in our lifetime. For Simpson, this is her second go
at walking down the aisle; be sure that she learned a thing or
two on how to make a marriage work.

The newlyweds will give this marriage a good run. They have
great  chemistry  and  look  very  happy  together.  Around  the
beginning of the year, expect a baby announcement from them; I
see  a  beautiful  daughter  in  their  future.  Family  is  very
important  to  the  both  of  them  and  will  always  be  their
priority.

Related Link: Ashlee Simpson Ties the Knot with Evan Ross at
Diana Ross’ Estate

Khloe Kardashian and The Game: If I had to be stuck in an
elevator with a Kardashian sister, it would be Khloe. She has
always  been  the  one  Kardashian  who  speaks  in  complete
sentences and makes pretty good decisions — that is, until she
started  dating  rapper  French  Montana.  Finally,  her
relationship with him is over, a rebound love that lasted far
too long. Now, the reality star is back to spending some
quality time with rapper The Game. He seems to be her go-to
guy after every break-up.

These two look like way more than just friends sitting around
having tea. They are a good example of friends with a lot of
benefits. It’s kind of a shame that they’re in such different
places when it comes to what they want in a relationship. They
would be good for each other, and they understand each other
on many different levels.

It would suit Kardashian to take time away from dating to be
able to truly heal from her divorce from Lamar Odom. It would
be the best way for her to get grounded and figure out what
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she really wants in a relationship. Hopefully, she gets it
together soon and can have the marriage and baby that she
desires.

Related Link: Khloe Kardashian Says French Montana is Too
Needy

Mama June and Sugar Bear: The separation of reality TV stars
Mama June and Sugar Bear came as quite a shock. Honey Boo
Boo’s mom thinks that her husband has been cheating on her, so
she kicked him out of the house. Turns out, he has been
creating profiles on dating sites such as PlentyOfFish.com.
Who knew that he was such a stud?

Mama June has taken off her wedding ring and let it be known
that the two of them are taking some time apart to figure
things  out.  I  predict  that  she’ll  get  a  little
makeover and spruce herself up a bit — nothing too glamorous
but something new for her. She will even test the dating scene
to see what comes her way.

At this time, it’s unclear if their relationship will work
out. The time away from each other will do them good. Mama
June will actually enjoy being single, while Sugar Bear will
miss having his family around. After all, sometimes, you don’t
know what you have until it’s gone.

For more information on Shoshi, click here.

Ashlee Simpson Ties the Knot
with Evan Ross at Diana Ross’

http://cupidspulse.com/80288/khloe-kardashian-french-montana-needy/
http://cupidspulse.com/80288/khloe-kardashian-french-montana-needy/
http://cupidspulse.com/yolanda-shoshana-shoshi-lifestyle-provocateur/
https://cupidspulse.com/79900/ashlee-simpson-marries-evan-ross-diana-ross-estate/
https://cupidspulse.com/79900/ashlee-simpson-marries-evan-ross-diana-ross-estate/


Estate

By
Kaley Allard

“I now pronounce you husband and wife.” These are the words
that Ashlee Simpson and Evan Ross heard during their August
31st wedding. The ceremony was held at the Connecticut estate
of the grooms famous mother, Diana Ross, who also served as
the  wedding  planner,  which  has  been  confirmed  by
UsMagazine.com.  Simpson was walked down the aisle by son
Bronx, 5, who is fathered by her first husband, musician Pete
Wentz. Simpson’s sister, Jessica, served as the Matron of
Honor while her niece and nephew served as the flower girl and
ring bearer. Cupid wishes them well on their new journey as a
married couple!

What are some advantages of getting married at home?
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Cupid’s Advice:

Getting married at one’s home may not be everyone’s piece of
cake; some individuals want grand ballrooms for their guests
to dance in, but for some getting married in one’s backyard
may just be the trick. Here are some pieces of advice from
Cupid when considering a wedding at your home:

1. Free venue: Weddings are not cheap and if you are able to
host the ceremony and wedding at home, do it! It’s a great way
to save money which you could then put back into the wedding
in the form of favors or in more expensive food options.

Related: Let Alan and Denise Fields Help You Plan Your Dream
Wedding, Even On a Tight Budget!

2. Intimate setting: The memories that your home holds will
hopefully have you smiling even more on your big day, while
also helping you stress a little less. So many good things
have happened in your home so far, why not add a wedding
ceremony  to  that  stack  of  happiness?  Not  only  will  you
appreciate the down to earth, home-y feel of your wedding,
your guests most likely will as well!

Related: Alanis Morissette’s Secret Home Wedding 

3. Privacy: Another perk to having your wedding at home is the
added  privacy.  With  a  larger  venue  that  may  be  hosting
multiple events, you won’t need to worry about unwanted guests
waltzing their way into your reception.

If you and your partner were married at home, how did you
enhance the space for the wedding ceremony? Please comment
below!
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Ashlee Simpson Is Engaged to
Evan Ross

By
Louisa Gonzales

It looks like Ashlee Simpson and Evan Ross will be tying the
knot in the near future! Ross shared the news on his Twitter
account,  captioning  a  photo:  “My  baby  love  and  I  are
ENGAGAED!!!  Hallelujah  Hawaii!!!”  This  will  be  Simpson’s
second  marriage.  According  to  People,  the  couple’s
relationship went public back in July, and later Simpson was
spotted at a concert after party in August getting to know
Ross’s mother, Diana Ross. Ross has also reportedly spent a
lot of time with Simpson and ex-husband Pete Wentz’s son Bronx
Mowgli, 5. Congrats to the happy couple!

 How do you introduce your child to a new partner?
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Cupid’s Advice:

Finding  romance  with  someone  new  is  fun  and  exciting,
especially after your previous one didn’t work out like you
had hoped. When you are happy in a new relationship you want
to tell everybody and shout it from the roof tops, but how do
you tell your child about your new beau? Cupid has some Advice
on how to introduce you new partner to your child:

1. This is the next step in your relationship: First make sure
your relationship is serious and solid enough with a potential
long-lasting future. Children can become attached easily and
if you break up your partner or they leave you, the child will
suffer the loss as well. Introduce them to your new ‘love’
when your relationship is stable and in a good place.

Related: Exes Ashlee Simpson and Pete Wentz Reunite for Son
Bronx’s Birthday

2. Ease your child into your new relationship: Don’t just drop
this new relationship development in you life on them without
giving your children the proper warning. Warm them up to the
idea, by casually starting to name-drop this new romantic
interest in your life and bring them up during your daily
conversations. Mention how you have spent more time with a new
friend, someone you would like them to meet very soon.

Related: Emma Roberts Is Engaged to Boyfriend Evan Peters

 3. Choose the proper place for them to meet: The introduction
between your new lovebird and child should take place where
the child feels safe, happy and secure. If you introduce them
during a time or place they feel distressed or frightened they
will associate this new person in their life with that. If it
is in a fun social environment, a place where they associate
as the norm to meet new people, say the park, the child will
feel more at ease and open to the idea of you and your new
partner.

http://cupidspulse.com/exes-ashlee-simpson-pete-wentz-reunite-son-bronx/
http://cupidspulse.com/exes-ashlee-simpson-pete-wentz-reunite-son-bronx/
http://cupidspulse.com/emma-roberts-engaged-evan-peters/


What do you think is the best way to introduce your child to
your new partner? Share your tips below.


